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Mr. Chairman, I would like to express the appreciation of our delegation for
the report ofthe Secretary-General on Programme implementation andprogress
ofwork in thefield ofpopulation in 2017: Population Division, Department of
Economic and SocialAffairs.

Our delegation commends the staff of the Population Division for their
continued excellent work relating to the analysis of demographic trends,

monitoring the implementation ofon



Population Division website, which includes data files, an interactive database,

and other valuable figures and maps.

In the area ofhealth and mortality, the



ofthe Commission, including in identifying the Keynote speakers, whose
presentations greatly benefitour deliberations. This session's speakers
providedatinique


